CELLSTOP ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF DIRECTORS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

July 25, 2016

Vancouver, B.C. — CellStop Systems Inc. (“CellStop” or the “Company”) (NEX: KNO.H) announces that
Mr. Gerald Tuskey has resigned as a director of the Company to focus on his other business interests.
The Board expects to appoint a new director in the near future to fill the vacancy. The Company wishes

to thank Mr. Tuskey for his years of service and wishes him the best in his future endeavors.

The board of directors of CellStop is now comprised of Michelle Gahagan, Michael Curtis and Virginia
Olnick.

For further information, please contact:
CellStop Systems Inc.

Michelle Gahagan, President and CEO
T: (604) 639-4450

Neither the NEX nor the Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.



